
Testimony in SUPPORT HCR 39

My name is Keone De Freitas and I am testifying in SUPPORT of HCR 39. Raising awareness about
foster care is important and I am so glad that the legislature is introducing a measure to dedicate an
entire month to raise awareness about foster care.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify.


